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Executive Summary

This briefing note is submitted to OSMB as part of its ongoing financial monitoring and review 
of Children and Young People’s Services. OSMB has asked for quarterly updates to be 
scheduled on its work programme. This is the second update of the 2018/19 municipal year.

The attached briefing paper and appendices outline the current budget position and 
pressures; in-year mitigations; future plans and progress of sustainability plan and demand 
management initiatives.

Recommendations

1. That Overview and Scrutiny Management Board note the briefing 

2. That Overview and Scrutiny Management Board determine what action it wishes to 
take in light of the information herein.
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Briefing Paper: Children’s Services Financial Monitoring and Review 2018/19
Appendix 1 – Budget Saving Update
Appendix 2 - 2016/17 Budget Investments & Savings
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